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File #: 14-1058

Status:Type: Contract Agenda Ready

In control: City Council

On agenda: 11/3/2014

Title: Dollar-Limit Increase to the Term Contract for Automatic External Defibrillators, Supplies and
Preventative Maintenance for the Fire and Medical Department (Citywide)

On March 3, 2014, Council approved the initial three-year contract for the purchase of 150 AEDs over
the term.  Fire and Medical planned for the purchase of seventy units each year in the first and
second years, and ten units in the third year.  The contract also provides for the replacement of
approximately thirty-five AEDs located in City buildings, as many of these units do not utilize current
technology or software.

The initial seventy units were received in FY13/14 and the AED storage cabinets have been hung.
Fire and Medical would like to purchase the second installment of seventy AED units that have been
funded in FY14/15.  The increase is needed to purchase the additional units prior to the end of the
first-year contract term (April 20, 2015).

Fire and Medical, and Purchasing recommend authorizing a dollar-limit increase of $100,000.00 with
CPR Savers and First Aid Supply, increasing the annual contract amount from $100,000.00 to
$200,000.00, for the initial first-year term.
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the term.  Fire and Medical planned for the purchase of seventy units each year in the first and
second years, and ten units in the third year.  The contract also provides for the replacement of
approximately thirty-five AEDs located in City buildings, as many of these units do not utilize current
technology or software.

The initial seventy units were received in FY13/14 and the AED storage cabinets have been hung.
Fire and Medical would like to purchase the second installment of seventy AED units that have been
funded in FY14/15.  The increase is needed to purchase the additional units prior to the end of the
first-year contract term (April 20, 2015).

Fire and Medical, and Purchasing recommend authorizing a dollar-limit increase of $100,000.00 with
CPR Savers and First Aid Supply, increasing the annual contract amount from $100,000.00 to
$200,000.00, for the initial first-year term.
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